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	Emory & Henry College’s iconic duck pond is littered with yellow and blue sandbags as a result of a leak that caused the pond to lose most of its water.
	The pond’s decline began in the spring and continued throughout the summer. At the beginning of fall semester, a construction crew came and did some work. They dug out some mud and began filling in part of the creek bed.  
	Assistant Dean of Students, Todd Clark, says that the construction is being officiated by Sodexo. It is unknown when the construction crew plans to come back and finish fixing the leaking duck pond.
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